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ADDITIONAL INFORMATION TO DEPED ADVISORY NO. 519, S. 2013  
(Research Project on Understanding Best Practices in Mother-Tongue Based-Multilingual 

Education (MTB-MLE) in the Philippines) 
 

Relative to DepEd Advisory No. 519, s. 2013 entitled Research Project on 
Understanding Best Practices in Mother-Tongue Based-Multilingual Education (MTB-MLE) in 
the Philippines, the following is the addtional information to said Advisory: 

 

This Project has the clearance of the University of Melbourne’s 
Human Research Ethics Committee (HREC) with Project Number 1341113 
and is being carried out under the leadership of Dr. Alan Williams, Professor 
Romylyn Metila, Lea Pradilla and Melissa Digo. 
 

More information may be inquired from:  
 

The Assessment, Curriculum, and Technology Research Centre (ACTRC) 
Rooms 110-112  College of Education 
University of the Philippines (UP) 
Diliman, Quezon City 
Telephone No.: (02) 926-3996 
Email Address: info@actrc.org 
Website Address: www.actrc.org 
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